
 

 

 

VAA Community Baseball 2021 COVID-19 Preparedness Plan  

Valley Athletic Association (“VAA”) is committed to providing a safe and healthy atmosphere for all our 
players, coaches, and family members. To ensure we have a safe and healthy season, VAA has 
developed the following COVID-19 Preparedness Plan in response to the COVID-19 pandemic. Coaches 
and players are all responsible for implementing this plan. Our goal is to mitigate the potential for 
transmission of COVID-19 on our fields and in our communities, and that requires full cooperation 
among our players, coaches, and families. 

The Community Baseball COVID-19 Preparedness Plan is administered by Molly Carlton and Shaunte Hill 
and the VAA Board, who maintain the overall authority and responsibility for the plan. However, players, 
coaches, and families are equally responsible for supporting, implementing, complying with and 
providing recommendations to further improve all aspects of this COVID-19 Preparedness Plan. The 
Community Baseball COVID-19 Preparedness Plan is posted on the VAA website at 
https://www.vaasports.org/covid. 

VAA programs as a whole are governed by the VAA COVID-19 Preparedness Plan, which is also posted on 
the VAA website at https://www.vaasports.org/covid.  Please consult the VAA COVID-19 Preparedness 
Plan if you or a member of your immediate household tests positive for COVID-19 or if determined to 
have been a “close contact” with someone with COVID-19. 

Community Baseball Specific Guidelines 

VAA adopts and will enforce the attached “Safe Play: Back to the Diamond” guidance prepared by 
MBL/MBT and other baseball and softball governing bodies throughout the State.  Please contact Molly 
Carlton or Shaunte Hill or VAA President Jason Hill if you have any questions with regard to the 
guidelines. 


